Say cheese! SMV presents...

Family Photo Fun!

While we may not be able to gather together as in years past, we can still celebrate our wonderful SMV families! Many of you may be putting together Christmas photo cards. This is your opportunity to submit a photo or two for inclusion in a holiday video card to be shared with our school families.

Photos may be:

- From the present or past
- "Hallmark" card-worthy
- The "real deal" the one with someone crying, another one looking away, the dog peeing on the Christmas tree...you know, the photo every family has at some point!

You may also include a caption and family name with your photo if you choose.

We hope to make this into a fun and memorable montage of as many of our families as possible!

Photos may be submitted to: Jill Nordstrom at: buckyandgoldy@gmail.com (Please put SMV photo card in subject line). Limit of two photos per family, please.

Submission deadline is: December 16, 2020



Peace on Earth? Not for the Nordstrom family when the Badgers and Gophers play!